
 

Whitfield St James’ CE (VC) Primary School PTA 

Notice of AGM  

 
23/09/2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to our AGM on Tuesday 27th September at 3.45pm in school.  If 

you are interested in coming along but have children with you we are hoping to have a creche 

available. (Please let the office know if you require a place). 

 

The aim of the meeting is to elect/re-elect committee members and discuss fundraising 

ideas for the school year. Our primary fundraising focus this year is once again Ipads. The 

long term aim is to try to provide a class set. 

 

We are always looking for people to help out whenever they can.  This doesn’t necessarily 

mean having to joining the PTA or attending every meeting but everyone is very welcome. It 

could be helping out at events or sticking raffle tickets on before an event you know the 

saying ‘every little helps’. 

  

We look forward to seeing you next week, if you are unable to make the meeting but are 

interested in joining and have ideas you can contact Mrs Wendy Rimmer (PTA Chair) 

wrimmer@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk or Miss Natalie Horrocks (Vice-Chair) nhorrocks@st-

james.derbyshire.sch.uk or ask at the school office. 

 

Many thanks 
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